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Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo met yesterday with Omani Sultan Qaboos
bin Sa’id in Muscat. The Secretary commended the Sultan for Oman’s unique
capacity to create opportunities for dialogue on difficult issues at
challenging times, including by separately hosting both Palestinian Authority
President Abbas and Israeli Prime Minister Netanyahu in Oman in October. The
Secretary and the Sultan discussed ways to promote peace throughout the
region. On Yemen, the Secretary and the Sultan agreed on the importance of
all parties continuing to engage and working with UN Special Envoy Martin
Griffiths toward a political solution to end the conflict and bring peace,
prosperity, and security to Yemen. The Secretary thanked the Sultan for
hosting meetings on the economic and energy pillars of the Middle East
Strategic Alliance on January 9 in Muscat. The Secretary and the Sultan also
discussed ways to build upon the strong bilateral U.S.-Oman economic and
security partnership.
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